
 

ACT secretariat Phone (02) 6160 2616    Fax (02) 6293 7660 Email FedRedistribution-ACT@aec.gov.au 

 
Objection 23 

Fiona May 
1 page 

 

 

 



From: Fiona May
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: Naming of new canberra electorate
Date: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 6:47:14 PM

I have just been reading about naming for our new electorate and would like to express my view that of the
short listed choices, Cullen is the most appropriate choice. Recognising an indigenous woman with strong
connections to the ACT who also played a significant national role would be most appropriate.

I do hope that you will consider a step towards a more gender balanced approach to naming of electorates and
move way from a white male model which does not recognise and value many other important Australians.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment
Fiona May
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